
 

15 April 2025 

Dear Alumni, Parents, Students and friends of MFS, 

Join us to remember our Founders and a heartwarming Homecoming Day 2025 

Fr. Peter A. Reilly MM established Maryknoll Fathers’ School (Primary & Secondary 
Sections) in 1957 during very challenging times. In remembrance of Fr. Reilly, the founder 
and first supervisor, as well as his successor, Fr. John E. Geitner MM, and Mrs. Tong Yu 
Sheung Woon, the first principal, along with her successors—Mr. Leung King Chee, Leo, 
Mr. Ho Nga Yen, Ms. Ng Lai Ying Rosaline, and other founding faculty members — the 
school dedicates a Saturday around Mother’s Day each year to commemorate its founders 
with a memorial Mass. 

Over the past 68 years, the school has evolved into a vibrant institution of academic 
excellence and holistic student development. Much of our success can be attributed to your 
unwavering support and contributions, which have made a significant impact on the school's 
legacy. As we celebrate more than six decades of growth, we are eager to share with you our 
latest developments and achievements from recent years. 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to our Founders’ Mass and Homecoming 
Day, where we will reconnect and celebrate the cherished bonds with all of you. 

The details are as follows: 

Date:  17 May 2025 (Saturday) 

Time:  2 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Venue: Maryknoll Fathers’ School, School Hall, 

 2 To Yuen Street, Tai Hang Tung, Kowloon 

Program: 2 p.m. – 3 p.m.  Founders’ Mass  

  Celebrant: Fr. Daniel Kim MM 

 3 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. Campus Visit, Sport Activities, Tea Gathering 

We sincerely hope you can join us in commemorating the school's founders on this 
special day and in celebrating our shared memories. Your presence would undoubtedly 
inspire our current students, reminding them of the strong foundation the school provides. 

 

 



To register your participation, please visit the schools’ websites 
(https://www.mfs1.edu.hk/alumni.php) or contact Ms Chan Pik Kwan at 2777 5117 
(Secondary Section); Mr. Kwan Ka Hang at 2778 8235 (Primary Section). Please confirm 
your attendance by 15 May 2025.  

We look forward to welcoming you back with open arms and creating an unforgettable 
day filled with joy and camaraderie! 

 

Yours truly in Christ, 

 

 

Agnes Garman Yeh  

Supervisor  

Maryknoll Fathers’ School 

Maryknoll Fathers’ School (Primary Section) 

 

************************************************************************** 

Donation to Father Reilly Memorial Grant 

Since the departure of Fr. Reilly, the school’s primary and secondary sections have 

established the Father Reilly Memorial Grant to support students in financial need and to 

recognize those who demonstrate academic excellence and exemplary conduct. If you would 

like to contribute to the grant, please deliver your donation in person at the Mass or send a 

crossed cheque by mail, noting: 

1. Crossed cheque to be payable to “The Incorporated Management Committee of 

Maryknoll Fathers’ School” or “The Incorporated Management Committee of Maryknoll 

Fathers’ School (Primary Section)”, depending on your choice of beneficiary school. 

2. On the back of the cheque, please include the following information: donor’s full name, 

the *name to be used for the receipt, and your contact number or email address. (*Receipts 

will be issued for donations of $100 or more for tax exemption purposes.) 

3. Send the cheque to Maryknoll Fathers’ School, 2 To Yuen Street, Tai Hang Tung, 

Kowloon. On the envelope, please indicate “Fr. Reilly Memorial Grant”. 

https://www.mfs1.edu.hk/alumni.php

